
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Eco Church is a scheme to help church communities improve their 
Environmental impact. 

A Rocha has developed Eco Church, an award scheme for churches of all denominations 
in England and Wales who want to demonstrate that they care for God’s earth.” 

 

St Luke’s - Coffee & Craft Morning 
Bring your craft with you and we will provide the warm space, friendly chat and a 
hot drink.  

Every Wednesday from 10:30-12pm 
 

Eco Church 
The Eco Group has suggested that we build up a huge collage on the notice board in the 
hall and also create a collection of pictures which can be shown on our screen, celebrating 
signs of God's creation all around us.  Please can you take a photo of somewhere or 
something that reminds you of this: maybe your garden, a plant in your kitchen, trees in 
the local park, a holiday view, your pet, etc. and then send that to Peter.  Alternatively 
please bring in a photo, a cutting from a paper or magazine, a poem and leave these on 
the welcome desk. 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Bible Study at St Luke’s                                
We are back from the 12th September and looking at Galatians.  

Same place and time - Thursday's at 6:30pm, St Luke's Church Hall.    
All welcome, no prior knowledge needed and we can give you a Bible if you need one. 

Team Sunday Notices 
Any items/articles to be published on the Team Newssheet, please send them by 
Thursday, am of each week to: John McKenna on: oscar701@sky.com 

Area Dean Welcome Service 
 
There will be a welcome service for 
the new Area Dean, Richard 
Worsfold, on Wednesday 8th 
October at St Thomas’s, starting at 
7.30pm. This will be a communion 
service, attended by Bishop 
Matthew, with tea and cakes 
afterwards. 
 
If you are available to help set up 
tables etc. at 6.30pm or are willing 
to bake or donate cakes, please sign 
the list at the back of church. 
Thanks. Rotary Wrap-up Campaign 2025 

 
We are hosting a collection box again 
this year for Worsley Rotary’s Wrap Up 
campaign, one at St Thomas and one at 
Holy Angels. We need coats - clean and 
in good condition please - of all shapes, 
ages and sizes. These will be 
redistributed to people in need before 
the harsh winter weather hits. The box 
will be at the back of church until the 
end of October. 

Thanks for your support. 

The Late Clifford Platt 
 
The Family of our dear friend, 
Cliff Platt would like to thank 
all those who attended his 
Funeral and gave donations in his 
memory. 
 
Over £800 was raised and has 
been donated to Christian Aid. 
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